
MESSAGE FROM TAKANAWA FIRE STATION 

 

【Spring Fire Prevention Campaign】 

The TFD is going to hold the Spring Fire Prevention Campaign 

from March 1 (Thu.) to March 7 (Wed.), 2018. 

The Fire Prevention Campaign helps you learn more about fire 

prevention which is very important in your daily life.  The 

Campaign, for example, gives an emergency responders’ skills 

demonstration, a fire drill for you, etc. 

 

【 FULL POWER GIRLS R as Fire Station Chief and 

Firefighters】 

We are going to give a demonstration session at 10:30 a.m. on 

March 2 (Friday) in front of the JR Shinagawa Station View 

Plaza.  The FULL POWER GIRLS R (a teenage star group) is 

going to act as a unit of Fire Station Chief and firefighters.  

You can try firefighting and learn about AED―just on-site! 

BE RIGHT THERE! 

 

  


